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LEGISLATIVE HISTORY:

Action:  Sent To:  Acting Body:  Date:  

presented and referred09/26/2017 County Council PSFM

This Council Bill was presented by the Chairman, by request of the County 

Executive, and referred to the Public Safety and Fiscal Management Committee

Action  Text: 

Favorably 

recommended

10/11/2017 PSFM County Council

A motion was made by Vice Chair Taveras, seconded by Council Member Turner, 

that this Council Bill be Favorably recommended to the County Council. The motion 

carried by the following vote:

Action  Text: 

Glaros, Taveras, Harrison and Turner4Aye:

Lehman1Nay:

introduced10/17/2017 County Council

This Council Bill was introduced by Council Members Turner, Davis, Taveras and 

Franklin

Action  Text: 

public hearing held11/14/2017 County Council

The public hearing was held for this Council Bill.
Action  Text: 

enacted11/14/2017 County Council

A motion was made by Council Member Patterson, seconded by Vice Chair Glaros, 

that this Council Bill be enacted. The motion carried by the following vote:

Action  Text: 
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Davis, Glaros, Franklin, Harrison, Lehman, Patterson, Taveras, Toles 

and Turner

9Aye:

signed12/07/2017 County Executive

This Council Bill was signed
Action  Text: 

AFFECTED CODE SECTIONS:

BACKGROUND INFORMATION/FISCAL IMPACT:

This bill is the result of an organizational study for Board of License Commissioners. Based upon a 

classification study, it is recommended that the Chief Liquor Inspector and Deputy Chief Liquor 

Inspector are assigned to higher grades and classified as exempt status positions.  Additionally, it was 

recommend that the liquor inspectors become classified service positions.  Pursuant to Senate Bill 488, 

and the classification study, there is no need for two levels in the class series and therefore, the second 

level is being abolished.   In addition, based on results of a classification study conducted for the 

Personnel Analyst and Personnel Aide class series, there is a need to a change the class series titles, 

which will accurately reflect the position.

Document(s):  B2017114, CB-114-2017 AIS, CB-114-2017 Report


